
Weekly Learning Reflections 

Week Beginning: 

Bank holiday Monday seems like much more than 4 days ago as this week has been jammed packed 

full of learning.  

Maths has seen us perfect our times table skills for the 3 and 8 times tables. The children are 

continuing to use the times tables songs to great affect and have applied them in our new 

multiplication method. The grid method seemed confusing at first but with lots of practise, a good 

oomph of perseverance and the help of the trusty place value counter, the children have cracked it. 

It was excellent to see them multiplying large 2 digit numbers by any 1 digit number with confidence 

today. Well done class Astute!  

Our science experiments have come to an end and we have a range of dead and alive plants in our 

classroom. This has allowed the children to understand the importance of air, water and light for 

plants and how this affects their growth. This knowledge was crucial in this week’s science lesson as 

we learnt about the life cycle of a plant. By the end of the lesson, the children were able to 

accurately explain the cyclical nature of this cycle in great detail using excellent scientific language.  

Elsewhere in our learning this week we have finished our playscripts in English, developed our Tennis 

and jumping skills in our PE lessons and inspected plants in detail to undertake botanical drawings.  

And now, for the stars of the week! 

Class star of the week goes to Emma for challenging herself in her learning and perseverating when 

she found elements tricky. Well done Emma! 

 

Teacher star of the week goes to Noa for not only her resilience when faced with tricky learning this 

week, but for always maintaining a positive attitude that is both inspiring and infectious. Well done 

Noa! 

 

Hope that you all have a lovely weekend 😊 

 

Miss Lamonte 

 


